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TO: Adam Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Doug Wright, Engineering Specialist, Division of Engineering  

RE: Docket No. 20200000-OT - Undocketed filings for 2020. 
 
Please file in the above mentioned docket file the attached document, Ten-Year Site Plans Staff’s 
Data Request #2, which was sent to FPL and Gulf Power Company utility representatives. 
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From: Patti Zellner
To: "Lynne_Adams@fpl.com"; "Nanci_Nesmith@fpl.com"; "mark.bubriski@fpl.com";

"Lisa.Roddy@nexteraenergy.com"; "Richard.hume@fpl.com"
Cc: Doug Wright; Phillip Ellis; Laura King; Donald Phillips; Patti Zellner
Subject: DN 20200000-OT - Review of the 2020 Ten-Year Site Plans for Florida"s Electric Utilities -Staff"s Data Request

#2
Date: Thursday, April 02, 2020 8:13:39 AM
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April 2, 2020
 
Dear FPL and Gulf Power Company Utility Representatives,
 
Re: Review of the 2020 Ten-Year Site Plans for Florida’s Electric Utilities – Staff’s Data
Request #2
 
Please respond to the following questions, which constitute Staff’s Data Request #2.
 
1.      Please provide integrated historical data (Years 2010-2019) for FPL and Gulf for the

following schedules appearing in Chapter II of the utilities’ 2020 TYSP:  Schedules 2.1,
2.2, 2.3, 3.1, 3.2, and 3.3.
 

2.      Please provide integrated historical annual retail energy sales data (Years 2000-2009) for
FPL and GULF.
 

3.      As a reference, please provide an integrated forecast of FPL and Gulf’s annual retail
energy sales for the period 2020-2021.

 
Please submit your responses to this data request to both the FPSC Division of Engineering
and the FPSC Office of Commission Clerk by following the instructions below:
 
1.      Please email your responses to Doug Wright and Donald Phillips by Friday, May 1,

2020.
a.       Please submit all narrative responses following their respective questions in a

single Microsoft Word document, making sure to preserve question order.
b.      Please submit all non-narrative responses in a single Microsoft Excel document

with each sheet/tab labeled to identify its associated question. While multiple
sheets/tabs per question are acceptable, please keep the entirety of a table on the
same sheet/tab.
 

2.      Please convert and combine the narrative and non-narrative responses into a single
PDF document.
 

3.      Please electronically file this PDF document via the Commission’s website no later than
Friday, May 1, 2020.

a.       Navigate to www.floridapsc.com.
b.      At the top of the page, hover the mouse cursor over the “Clerk’s Office” tab.
c.       Select from the drop-down menu “Electronic Filing Web Form.”
d.      Please complete the form, referencing “Docket No. 20200000-OT.”
e.       Attach to the form the PDF created in Step 1 as the “Primary PDF.”
f.       Submit the form.
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If you have any questions, please contact Doug Wright or Donald Phillips.
 
Sincerely,
Patti Zellner
Administrative Assistant
Division of Engineering
Phone:  (850) 413-6208
Email:  pzellner@psc.state.fl.us

 
cc: Office of Commission Clerk (20200000-OT – Undocketed filings for 2020)
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